
Response from Surrey Police to PFD (received 13.02.2024)

Dear Mr Stewart OBE,
I thank you for your regulaƟon 28: Report to prevent future deaths dated 22nd December 2023. Having
reviewed its contents, I note that no specific issues were raised in relaƟon to Surrey Police. However, as we formed part of the inquest, I will ensure to share its findings amongst the relevant teams within theforce.
Kind Regards

Assistant Chief ConstableSurrey Police and Sussex Police




